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King’s Park Primary PTA



What is the PTA and why should I be interested?

Most of us will remember the PTA from our own primary school years but might not know what it is actually for or what it does. All parents can go to PTA meetings, whether your child is in nursery or p7, and you don’t need to have any particular skills or talents, just an enthusiasm for making King’s Park Primary a happy place for our children to be!

Who are we and what do we do?

Basically the PTA is a group of parents who raise money for use by the school and who work with the school management team to decide what to spend the money on.
We use our funds to purchase things that otherwise wouldn’t be covered by the school’s budget, but which improve the learning environment for the pupils. Recently these have been things like: games boards for the playground, reading books, and educational software.

How can I get involved?

We meet once a month to develop ideas and organise events – meetings are held alternately in the afternoons and in the evenings, so that more parents can attend. 
It’s always great to have new faces so that we can have new ideas – we have had summer fairs, quiz nights and Ladies’ Nights but we’re always looking for new ways to combine having a good time with raising money for the school! 

KPPS PTA 100 Club, c/o King’s Park Primary School, 20 Croft Street, Dalkeith  EH22 3BD
King’s Park Primary School Parents Association is a charity registered in Scotland No. SCO15671
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